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Here at the Margaret Fuller neighborhood House, we pride ourselves in offering a varied range of enriching and engaging activities for our youth. Programming that broadens horizons and exposes our youth to fresh experiences are essential. As is, we offer a wide selection of activities that invoke teamwork and creativity. Even with all our programming, one area was still relatively uncharted- environmental issues.


While planning my curriculum for our Summer Exploration Program, I set out to touch on this area and expose our youth to the world around them. This presented a new challenge for me as I am far from an expert on the natural world. Enter the Eagle Eye Institute (EEI) and their Learn About workshops spring 2010. After a brief meeting with the folks at EEI, it became clear to me that they were an organization we had to partner with. Their professionalism and enthusiasm complemented the high level of knowledge and expertise. More importantly, the programming was structured in a manner that was not only educational but down right fun for the youth.


Since our first Learn About Forest workshop, there has been a growing interest in the world around us. Thanks to our partnership with EEI, I was able to incorporate several new components to the Summer Explorations Program that have since carried over to our School Age Program. Youth are now given the opportunity to participate in activities, discussions, and field trips that are tailored to our needs. EEI has made it possible for us to introduce an even more diverse array of programming that isn’t currently offered in most schools.

The programming introduced by EEI instantly captivated several of the youth. From gardening, apple picking, local stewardship and tree identification, there was something for everyone. Some enjoyed putting in work to grow our own fresh crops while others looked forward to getting away from the city and taking in some fresh air at the farm. For many, it was their first time being out of a city setting and getting a sample of wide-open space. For weeks after, there was constant chatter about how much fun they had at Appleton Farm. Everyone who went on that trip had an amazing time (staff included). 

Moving forward, I would love to continue to be involved with Eagle Eye Institute. Many of the youth in our program have really enjoyed learning about the natural wonders that surround them. They are regularly asking when the next workshop and/or field trip is coming. Every time a visitor from EEI is in the building, there is a buzz as they know there is a unique and fun activity planned. Our youth have truly enjoyed the fresh experiences that have come from this partnership with EEI and it’s personally been my pleasure to share the experiences with them. I would like to see this relationship evolve and be part of our regular programming if at all possible. Looking forward to continuing our work together for youth and nature.
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